
This letter is to express my support of Perpetua's Stibnite Gold Project. America needs this project to 

be permitted. It would produce our country's only source of antimony, a mineral we need for a 

secure and sustainable future. I hope after reading my thoughts you will understand why my support 

for this project is so strong. 

Everyone who cares about Idaho's fish populations should take notice of some of regulators' 

conclusions in the SDEIS. Importantly, the SDEIS states by providing volitional passage for fish, 

Perpetua will have a beneficial impact on fish populations within the vicinity of the mine. Right now, 

the abandoned Yellow Pine Pit currently blocks fish access to the East Fork of the South Fork of the 

Salmon River. Fish will continue to be blocked from high quality habitat unless we let Perpetua 

Resources move forward with its plan. We should allow Perpetua Resources to mine at Stibnite, so 

we can help fish, secure American supply chains and provide family-wage jobs to Idahoans. 

I urge you to approve Perpetua Resources' project. The Stibnite Gold Project will provide a huge 

benefit to our community and the local environment and the company has taken the time to reduce 

its footprint and improve water quality at site. The permitting process is designed to move the best 

plans forward and I feel that is what we will do with the 2021 Modified Mine Plan. 

Mitzi Deal 


